
June Happynings
We are starting the
summer with a lot of
fun activities! We are
very excited for our
new raised garden bed
planted with
tomatoes, peppers,
green beans, broccoli
and cabbage. The
Residents will also
plant an herb garden!
Of course, there will
be lots of flowers and
hanging baskets for
the Residents to tend
to. Everyone is looking
forward to alot of
patio time this
summer!
 

        Mens BBQ
Along with the
gardens, patio time
means grill out time!
This summer the
Bickford Mens Group
will enjoy BBQ's on
Tuesday, May 14th
and 28th. We will
celebrate our Fathers
on the 14th which is
also Flag Day. 
 
We will go to the
Binder Park Zoo on
Thursday May 23rd.
Please fell free to
join us!
 
The Ladies will enjoy
a SPA day on
Wednesday the 15th.
Facials and hand
massages will relax
us all!
 
 
 

Battle Creek

 

Mothers Day Tea A Moment of Happiness

The Mother"s Day
dessert buffet was a 
huge success. Families
enjoyed delicacies from
Continental Bakery.
Strawberry Chocolate
cheese cake, chocolate
raspberry cake. double
fudge cake and 
coconut cream cake. 

All the ladies got a
carnation corsage.
 

One of the most
rewarding things we do
at Bickford is surprise
Residents with special
moments from their
past. We had that
opportunity in May with
Lola and her daughter
Pat.

 
How About a Little
  Target Practice?
Whet can you do with a
Nerf gun and some 
      Cups? 
      Aim & Shoot!
 
 

When Lola was home
with her husband they
would stop what they
were doing and have tea
and crumpets at 3 pm.
So with the help of our
Chef, Debbie, we served
tea and crumpets at
3pm!  It brought back
many memories for Lola
and Pat and the
memories continues with
all the Residents
reminiscing about the
good ol' days. 
 

June
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June
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9:00-Walking Group
9:15-Light & Lively 
9:30-Todays News
11:00-Hymns & Praise
2:00-Crafty Club
3:30-Patio Trivia
7:00-Wheel of Fortune
         Snacks

9:00-Walking Group
9:15-Fitness Fun
9:30-Todays News
10:00-Bible Study
2:30-The Wall Singers
3:30- Balloon Volleyball
7:00-Wheel of Fortune
        Popcorn

9:00-Walking Group
9:15-Light N Lively
9:30-Todays News
11:30-Lunch Bunch
2:30-Card Bingo
3:30-Nature Walk
7:00- TV & Snacks

9:00-Walking Group
9:15-Fitness Fun
9:30-Todays News
10:00-Balloon Tennis
2:30-Bingo
3:30-Patio Trivia
6:00-Movie & Popcorn

9:00-Walking Group
9:30-Light & Lively
10:00-Todays News
11:00-Toss Across
2:00-You Tube Hymns
3:00-Church Service
6:00-Movie & Snacks

9:00-Walking Group
9:15-Light & Lively
9:30-Todays News
10:00-Brother Bob
2:00-Name That Tune
3:30-Words in a Word
7:00-Wheel of Fortune
        Snacks

9:00-Walking group
9:15-Lets Get Fit!
9:30-Todays News
11:00-Shuffleboard
2:00-Bingo
3:30-Family Fued
7:00-Wheel of Fortun &
Snacks

        Luau Party
9:00-Fitness Fun
9:30-Todays News
11:00-Hymn & Praise
2:30-Luau Party
6:00-News
7:00-Wheel of Fortune
        Snacks

9:00-Walking Group
9:15-Lets Get Fit!
9:30-Todays News
10:00-Bible Study
1:30-Paul Sings
3:30-Shuffle Board
7:00-Wheel of Fortune
         Snacks

9:00-Walking Group
9:15-Light & Lively
9:30-Todays News
11:30-Lunch Bunch
2:30-Card Bingo
3:30-Nature Walk
7:00-TV & Snacks

9:00-Walking Group
9:15-Fitness Fun
9:30-Todays News
10:00-Kickball
2:30-Bingo
3:30-Patio Trivia
6:00-Movie & Popcorn

9:00-Walking Group
9:30-Light & Lively
10:00-Todays Nes
11:00-Bowling
2:00-You Tube Hymns
3:00-Church Service
6:00-Lawrence Welk
        Popcorn

9:00-Walkig Group
9:15-Light & Lively
9:30-Todays News
10:00-Brother Bob
2:00-Name That Tune
3:30-Words in a Word
7:00-Wheel of Fortune
        Snacks

          Flag Day
9:00-Walking Group
9:15-Fitness Fun
9:30-Todays News
12:00-Fathers Day BBQ
2:00-Bingo
3:30-Guess The Phrase
7:00-Wheel of Fortune
        Snacks

9:00-Walking Group
9:15-Light & Lively
9:30-Todays News
11:00-Hymns & Praise
2:00-Day Spa
3:30-Patio Trivia
7:00-Wheel of Fortune
        Snacks

9:00-Walking Group
9:15-Lets Get Fit
9:30-Todays News
10:00-Bible Study
2:30-CD Suncatchers
3:30-Guess the Phrase
7:00-Wheel of Fortune
        Snacks

9:00-Walking Group
9:15-Light & Lively
9:30-Todays News
11:30-Lunch Bunch
2:30-Card Bingo
3:30-Nature Walk
6:00-Marvin Sings

9:00-Walking Group
9:15-Fitness Fun
9:30-Todays News
10:00-Balloon Tennis
2:30-Bingo
3:30-Patio Trivia
6:00-Movie & Popcorn

     Father's Day
9:00-Walking Group
9:30-Fitness Fun
10:00-Todays News
11:00-Pool Golf
2:00-You Tube Hymns
3:00-Church Service
6:00-Movie & Snacks

9:00-Walking Group
9:15-Light & Lively
9:30-Todays News
10:00-Brother Bob
2:00-Penny Auction
3:30-Words in a Word
7:00-Wheel of Fortune
        Snacks

9:00-Walking Group
9:15-Lets Get Fit!
9:30-Todays News
2:00-Bingo & Floats
3:30-Finish The Phrase
7:00-Wheel of Fortune
        Snacks

9:00-Walking Group
9:15-Light & Lively
9:30-Todays News
11:00-Hymns & Praise
2:00-The Price is Right
3:30-Patio Trivia
7:00-Wheel of Fortune
         Snacks

9:00-Walking Group
9:15-Lets Get Fit!
9:30-Todays News
10:00-Bible Study
2:30-Let's go to the
         ZOO!
3:30-What's in a Word
7:00-TV & Snacks

9:00-Walking Group
9:15-Light & Lively
9:30-Todays News
11:30-Lunch Bunch
2:30-Card Bingo
3:30-Nature Walk
6:00-Jerry Sings

9:00-Walking Group
9:15-Fitness Fun
9:30-Todays News
10:00-Kickball
2:30-Bingo
3;30-Patio Trivia
6:00-Movie & Popcorn

9:00-Walking Group
9:30-Light & Lively
10:00-Todays News
11:00-Balloon Tennis
2:00-You Tube Hymns
3:00-Church Service
6:00-Lawrence Welk
        Popcorn

9:00-Walking Group
9:15-Light & Lively
9:30-Todays news
10:00-Brother Bob
2:00-Name That Tune
3:30-Words in a Word
7:00-Wheel of Forftune
        Snacks

9:00-Walking Group
9:30-Lets Get Fit!
9:30-Todays News
12:00-Mens BBQ
2:00-Bingo
3:30-Finish The Phrase
7:00-Wheel of Fortune
         Snacks
 
 

9:00-Walking Group
9:15-Light & Lively
9:30-Todays News
11:00-Hymns & Praise
2:00-Concentration
3:30-Patio Trivia
7:00-Wheel of Fortune
        Snacks

9:00-Walking Group
9:15-Lets Get Fit
9:30-Todays News
10:00-Bible Study
2:30-CD Suncatchers
3:30-Guess The Phrase
7:00-TV & Snacks
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